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The proposal for allocating additional water from the Sacramento - San Joaquin River system
is poorly structured for several reasons. The current releases meant to improve water quality in
the Delta, protect and re-establish salmon populations in the San Joaquin River, and protect
the Delta Smelt fail in all categories. There is no sense in continuing, let alone expanding said
releases.

A real change or series of changes having a greater positive impact on the desired objectives
would include improving the wastewater treatment plants for California cities that discharge to
the river system, including immediately Sacramento, Stockton, and Tracy. Such treatment
plant upgrades would have an immediate positive impact on Delta water quality.

Thank you for your service to all Californians.

Jerrold M. Kazynski
via e-mail

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Droid
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